
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Calhoun County Emergency Management urges local 
residents to prepare for hurricanes. Do not wait till a 
storm is in the Gulf to have evacuation plans in place. If 
you do not have a vehicle, and cannot get a ride with 
friends, neighbors, or family register in advance with the 
Calhoun County Emergency Management Office for a 
ride to a designated shelter.  
Contact Mary Bonuz at 361-553-4400 
    
 


